
 

 

 

 

 

Special Announcement - October 23, 2019  

Mark your Calendars!  

In addition to Wednesday and Saturday openings there will be Extra 

Opening dates at Thorsen Creek Waste and Recycle Centre for the months 

of October and November 2019.  

Extra opening dates are as follows: 

 October 28, 2019 

 November 4, 12, 18 and 25, 2019  

   

The Central Coast Regional District give thanks to the Nuxalk Nation Council 

and Administration for all their hard work and financial contribution to 

these extra openings. 

Any further additional openings for 2019 will be announced Mid-November.  


